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  Hi Everyone, 

Here we are at Easter for 2024—the year seems to be going 
quite quickly but I am grateful I have still found time to 
quilt:) 

With a little bit cooler weather & even some rain this week, 
it has been great sewing weather. 

Last moth I made a quilt for  a nephew’s new baby girl & I 
can now share that as they have received it.  

This past month I have managed to make 2 sample tops for the March      
challenge using the 1:2 ratio rectangles, one more traditional and the other 
more modern, with a third designed using all plain fabrics which is only partly 
constructed so I will share that one next month. 

The rectangles I have used for both my designs are cut 2” x 3½” and where 
needed to complete a row I used some 2” cut squares. My quilt without the 
border is 36” x 54” however the quilt if you changed the size of the rectan-
gles would very quickly become 48” x 72” and with a couple of borders that is 
a single bed size. You could also add more rectangles to width or height to 
suit your individual needs. 

I hope you have had fun playing with rectangles.      

 

    Have a  

    Happy  

    Easter  

    Everyone. 

     

     Jan P. 
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